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Class News from Palms Class
We were really busy at the end of last term. We had fun learning about the story 

Funnybones, we really liked making skeletons and eating skeleton biscuits. We also had fun 

role playing Max from the story Where the Wild Things Are.  

This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you had a lovely Easter break. It’s been lovely to see everyone 

coming back after the holiday. This term runs until Tuesday 23rd July with half term 

from 27th-31st May.

Primary Open Morning Date Change: We have had to change the date for the Primary 

Open Morning. This will now be on Tuesday 21st May from 11am-12pm, not 16th May as 

previously stated.

Quiz Night: We are holding a quiz night in the Studio on the evening of Friday 10th May 

to raise money for new playground equipment. Tickets are still available via the school 

Office, and we’d also love any additional raffle prize donations please.

Happy Retirement Peter: We would like to wish a very happy retirement to our lovely 

Premises Manager, Peter Tyler, who is retiring after almost 24 years at QEII.

Student Council Awards
Kaiden, Limes -

Static electricity butterfly experiment.



Class News from Limes Class

Limes class have really enjoyed learning about maps. They have followed maps around 

the local area. They have also found map symbols and identified places on the maps. 

Limes have enjoyed working with Katie our student. They have played map symbol 

games! 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 03/05/19, 14/06/19 & 

12/07/19. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 03/05/19 & 12/07/19. If 

you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training 

and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office 

directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 23/05/19 - Makaton 

basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you would like covered, please contact the school 

office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on 

the day.


	Page 1
	Page 2

